
Chernobyl Children’s Lifeline. Friday Club at Little Sutton Methodist 
Church send a very big Thank You to friends of the Wirral Methodist 
Circuit and to people far and wide who helped us raise the magnificent 
sum of £1,800 along with many gifts for the Chernobyl children who 
visited the Wirral during June. The children left Little Sutton Church, 
following lunch, laden with bags full of stationery, toy windmills and 
balloons along with boxes of gifts and craft supplies. A really big Thank 
You to you for the part you played in helping us with this venture, we 
could not do this without you. Please remember to support the Chernobyl 
Charity shop at 34, Kings Street, Wallasey. God Bless you all Marion & 
Kathy. Visit Report in hall.
 
Saturday, 27th September, 9.30 am – 1.30 pm: Circuit meeting at West 
Kirby Methodist Church.

We would like to thank Ed Hilditch for supply of home grown fruit for 
making into pies, cakes, crumbles etc. for Welcome Cafe. Offers of help 
to bake each week during October would be much appreciated. Please 
let Margaret Heibel know if you can help out as she will be Acting Co-
ordinator during Trish’s absence.

Farewell letter from Rev Jim Booth and Carole Booth. In the hall.

Prayer for Week for peace in Palestine/Israel 21st-27th September in hall.

Prayer Concerns: John Phillips has had a stroke, he is out of hospital 
but please remember hin and Jean, Violet Sammons; Nancy Carruthers; 
Audrey Harford;  Sister Gwen Appleton;  Heather Higson, Margaret Cam-
sey has a broken pelvis & is now in Sutton Beeches, Richard Thomas had a 
fall & has a broken rib. Marjorie Thomas has a bad knee, Emily Tuck. David 
Jones is in Arrowe Park Hospital.
Prayer Tree – in the Porch at Neston Methodist Church: Take a leaf or fruit 
and write your prayer on the back, and hang it on the tree! 
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Neston Methodist Church
& Community Centre 

Notices for 7th September 2014 

Today    
10.45 a.m.  Reverend Blair Kirkby.

Tuesday 9th September 3 p.m. Prayer: Wherever we are with the rest of the 
church family – for growth of Neston membership.
7.30 pm: Circuit meeting at Tranmere Methodist Church.

Friday 12th September 9.30 am – 12.30 pm: The Welcome Cafe - in the 
hall for light refreshments, all welcome.
10.30 am – 11.00 am: Shopper Service - in the Church, all welcome.

Saturday13th September  8.30a.m. NDCT Prayer Breakfast is at St 
Michaels.
7.30 p.m. at West Kirby Methodist Church.
Organ Concert. Tickets £5 on the door. Poster in hall.

Sunday 14th September 
10.45 a.m. Rev.  Marcus Torchon. Harvest Festival/Holy Communion.
Followed by lunch in the hall, See Dave for details.

Friday 26th September 7 for 7.30 - 10.45 p.m. NDCT Ecumenical Har-
vest Supper at the British Legion. Entertainment and Hot Pot Supper. All 
welcome. Tickets at £7 from the stewards.

The Wirral Circuit is organising a Worship leaders course. It will be 3 
Saturday morning sessions 4th & 25th October and 22nd November. For 
further information and registration contact Rev Ruth Jeffries. Poster in 
hall.

Friday, 26th September, 9.30 am – 12.30 noon: Macmillan Nurses Cof-
fee morning at Welcome Cafe. See notice board for more information. 
Every one welcome.




